
200 South 5th Street, Room 2200 
Minneapolis, MN 55402 

www.centurylink.com

Jason D. Topp 
Assistant General Counsel - Regulatory 

(651) 312-5364 

July 1, 2022 

Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, SD 57501 

Re: In the Matter of the Approval of a FCC Modernizing Unbundling and Resale 
Requirements Amendment to the Interconnection Agreement between Qwest 
Corporation dba CenturyLink QC and Ymax Communications Corp. for the State 
of South Dakota 
Docket No. TC22-021 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

On June 21, 2022, Qwest Corporation dba CenturyLink QC and Ymax Communications 
Corp. filed the above-referenced amendment (“Amendment”).  It has come to the parties’ 
attention that Section 9.2.8 was missing from Exhibit A.  Therefore, enclosed for filing is a 
replacement Amendment that contains an updated Exhibit A.   

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

Very truly yours, 

Jason D. Topp 

JDT/bardm 

Enclosure 

cc: Mr. Robert Salvo (via email) 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I hereby certify that a true and accurate copy of Replacement Exhibit A to the FCC 
Modernizing Unbundling and Resale Requirements Amendment was delivered via e-mail on 
this 1st day of July, 2022, to the following parties:  

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 E. Capitol Ave. 
Pierre, SD  57501 
patty.vangerpen@state.sd.us 

Ms. Kristen Edwards 
Staff Attorney 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 E. Capitol Ave. 
Pierre, SD  57501 
kristen.edwards@state.sd.us

Mr. Eric Paulson 
Staff Analyst 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 E. Capitol Ave. 
Pierre, SD  57501 
eric.paulson@state.sd.us

Mr. Jason D. Topp 
Assistant General Counsel 
CenturyLink 
200 S. 5th St., Room 2200 
Minneapolis, MN  55402 
jason.topp@centurylink.com

Mr. Robert Salvo 
Ymax Communications Corp. 
P.O. Box 6785  
West Palm Beach, FL 33405 
Bob.salvo@ymaxcorp.com
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